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        Sunday       Monday       Tuesday     Wednesday      Thursday          Friday         Saturday 
  1. Pray that this 

month gives our 
students the chance 
to relax and destress.  

2. Continue to pray 
for local, state, and 
national leaders as 
they attempt to lead 
us into reopening.  

3. Continue to pray for 
those who are fighting 
off sickness.  

4. Continue to pray for 
our admissions team 
as they work to make 
their decisions! 

5. Pray for peace 
throughout our 
country.  

6. “For I know the 
plans I have for 
you… plans to give 
you hope and a 
future.” 
Jeremiah 29:11 

7. Pray for the 
safety and wellbeing 
of LA’s homeless 
population.  

8. Pray for those 
attempting to 
discern their 
vocation.  

9. Pray to give thanks 
for all of Pepperdine’s 
hardworking staff! 

10. Pray for the success 
of our students who are 
applying for winter 
internships. 

11. Continue to pray 
for the safe reopening 
of churches.  

12.Pray for those who 
have left their faith.  

13. “Behold, the 
Lamb of God who 
takes away the 
sins!” 
John 1:29  

14. Pray for those 
who are struggling 
financially. 

15. Pray for those 
who are experiencing 
loss. 

16. Pray for those 
who are doubting 
their faith. 

17. Pray that the 
Christmas season brings 
us closer in our 
relationship to God.  

18. Pray to give thanks 
for our families and 
communities.  

19. Pray for the safety 
of those who are 
traveling. 

20.  “And this is the 
testimony: God has 
given us eternal life, 
and this life is in his 
son.”  
1 John 5:11 

21. Pray for those 
who aren’t able to 
see their families 
this Christmas. 

22.  Pray for 
Christians 
throughout the 
world who can’t 
freely celebrate 
Christmas. 

23. Continue to pray 
for the safety and 
wellbeing of hospital 
workers. 

24. Merry Christmas 
Eve! Pray and rejoice! 

25. Merry Christmas! 
Pray to give thanks to 
God for sending us his 
Son. 

26. Pray to give thanks 
for our families, 
friends, and 
communities. 

27.  “She will give 
birth to a son, and 
you will call him 
Jesus, because he 
will save his people 
from their sins.” 
Matthew 1:21  

28. Pray for our 
professors who are 
preparing to teach a 
January class! 

29. Pray for those 
who are struggling 
with loneliness.  

30. Pray to thank God 
for the challenges, 
lessons, and 
opportunities  this 
year gave us. 

31. Pray that 2021 
brings happiness, 
fulfillment, and 
opportunity for growth! 

   


